
Barry Township Regular Meeting Minutes

June 20, 2023

The meeting was opened at 7 pm, and the Pledge was recited. Present were Supervisor Chairman Lewis 
McFerran, Supervisor Keith Kappauf, Supervisor Ed Hattenberger, Treasurer Dick Prenovost, Clerk Sue 
Dutcher, and Townspeople Dale and Kathy Thompson, Bobbi Butler,Troy Fischer, Dave Gould, Dan 
Baher, Kathy Horbacz, Kim Crow, Paul Sporcic and  guest Gussie Croup.

The  Agenda was approved with a motion from Ed and 2nd by Keith. Motion carried.

The Minutes from the May 16th meeting were read and approved  with corrections by Ed and 2nd by 
Keith. Motion carried.

The Treasurer’s report was given and accepted by Lewis, 2nd by Ed. Motion carried. Receipts for the 
month were in the amount of $268.29. Disbursements were in the amount of$1,513.36. The amount in 
the general fund stands at $30, 641.58.

Old Business- 

Ed will meet with the City on June 22 at City Hall to discuss his Orderly Annexation Agreement proposal.

There was discussion regarding  trimming the trees on Government Road.

New Business-

The lawsuit regarding the Vang CUP was dismissed.

Gussie Croup spoke on the likelihood of a huge traffic increase on Government Road due to road 
construction on Interstate 35. She said she will be contact with the MNDOT and the ex. Director of MAT 
for future information.

Dan Baher appeared before the board regarding a land use permit to build a small hunting shack.

Troy Fischer and Dave Gould appeared regarding a CUP for a metalworking shop. 

Dale Thompson notified the board that Barry Lane is getting wider with each year. 

There was a motion to pay the bills as listed in the treasurer’s report by Ed and 2nd by Lewis. Motion 
carried.

The next meeting is August 15, 2023 at 7 pm.

A motion to adjourn was made by Ed and 2nd by Keith. The meeting adjourned at 8 pm.

___________________________________                                ___________________________________ 
Lewis McFerran, Chairman                                                                 Sue Dutcher, Clerk


